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Comments on
“Proposed Generic Communication; Licensee Qualification for Performing Safety
Analyses"
50 Federal Register 54712 dated October 25, 1995

Dear Sir:

Southern Nuclear Operating Company (Southern Nuclear) has reviewed the proposed
Supplement 1 to Generic Letter 83-11, “Licensee Qualification for Performing Safety
Analyses,” published in the Federal Register on October 25, 1995. In accordance with
request for comments, Southern Nuclear is in total agreement with the NEI comments
which are to be provided to the NRC. In particular, Southern Nuclear supports the
concept of eliminating the need for detailed licensee qualification topical reports to
demonstrate their ability to perform safety analyses using NRC-approved methcds and
codes. This process is resource intensive and unnecessary as well as redundant.

Adoption of the alternative guidelines in the proposed supplement will reduce this burden
to the licensees as well as the Staff which would allow more time to concentrate on issues
of significant safety value. Additionally, GE Nuclear Energy and Westinghouse are
providing comments on this document which we believe to be appropriate and beneficial.

Should you have any questions, please advise.
Respectfully submitted,
Dave Morey
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